
Dear Parents/Guardians and Staff:                   

 

Earlier this week, our Plainville families were informed that an individual was in the early steps 

of being tested for Covid-19. While the message indicted there has been a presumptive positive 

diagnosis there had been no confirmed test results at that time. We truly appreciate this 

individual working collaboratively with us and updating us throughout the testing process.   

  

As a result, we proactively cleaned our schools and followed CDC guidelines in the best interest 

of our students and families.   

  

Today, I am calling with an update: The test results for this individual have been confirmed 

negative. Again, we appreciate how collaboratively this individual has worked with us in the 

best interest of the community.   

  

As we all know, we want to continue with preventative measures including washing hands, 

staying home when sick, covering coughs and maintaining healthy habits.  Please review the 

district website, as there is important information you may find helpful. 

  

I appreciate everyone working together and remaining calm and focused as we go forward.   

  

Sincerely, 

David P. Raiche, Superintendent of Schools 

  

https://www.plainville.k12.ma.us/domain/283
https://www.plainville.k12.ma.us/domain/283

